
* 

- 1 - 



*The joint agreement for seminarian formation prepared by Dr. Joseph Hieu was presented at a joint meeting between 
the Archbishop of Louisville and the Bishop of Vinh on May 14, 2014 in the Archdiocese of Louisville. The final 
agreement was approved by Bishop Paul Nguyen Thai Hop and Archbishop Joseph Edward Kurtz on January 30, 2017 
in the Diocese of Vinh. 
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